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  Letter dated 3 February 2009 from the President of the  
Security Council to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 
2 February 2009 (S/2009/67), concerning your intention to accede to the request 
from the Government of Pakistan and establish an international commission in 
connection with the assassination, on 27 December 2007, of former Prime Minister 
of Pakistan, Mohtarma Benazir Bhutto, has been brought to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council. They took note, with appreciation, of the intention 
expressed in your letter.  On behalf of the members of the Security Council, I would 
like to confirm your intention to submit the report of the commission to the Security 
Council for information, as stated in the draft terms of reference for the proposed 
commission. 
 
 

(Signed) Yukio Takasu 
President of the Security Council 

 


